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PUBLIC SERVICE ANNOUNCEMENT 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
Contact:  Alexander R. Yockey P.E., Civil Engineer II 
  

Central Grade School Area 
 Sidewalk Construction 

June 28th  – August 13, 2021 
 
TRAVERSE CITY- The City of Traverse City and Elmer’s Crane and Dozer will be constructing new 
sidewalks on the following street segments: 
 
● 6 ft. wide sidewalk on the east side of Pine St. between W. 8th St. and 6th St. 
● 6 ft. wide sidewalk on the west side of S. Oak St. between W. 9th St. and W. 8th St. 
● 6 ft. wide sidewalk on the east side of S. Maple St. between W. 9th St. and 7th St. 
● 6 ft. wide sidewalk on the west side of S. Maple St. between 7th St. and 6th St.  
● Sidewalk ramp replacement or construction at Wadsworth St./W. 8th St. and Wadsworth St./W 

9th St intersections. 
 
The work is expected to start June 28th and be substantially complete by August 13, 2021. 
Street segments will remain open to traffic with shoulder closures and lane shifts. Delays can be 
expected.  
 
Please use caution in and around the work zones to promote pedestrian and worker safety. 
Appropriate signage and barricades will be in place.  
 
This construction will generate dust, noise and cause inconvenience. We would like to thank 
you in advance for your patience and cooperation. Please feel free to email Alexander Yockey at 
ayockey@traversecitymi.gov if you have any questions about the work or the schedule. 

 
 
 
 

 
 

### 
The City of Traverse City is located in Grand Traverse County, Michigan. Traverse City was incorporated in 1891 as a 
Village and in 1895 as a City. It encompasses 8.09 square miles and has a population of 14,674 (2010 Census). 
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